
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

You are warmly invited to the King’s Coronation party in school. 

on 

Wednesday 10th May 2023 at 1:45pm – 3:30pm. 

Bring your family and enjoy the celebrations with us at St Clare’s School 

We will be holding a raffle in school to raise funds for the event. 



Dance Marathon   50p entry  

(Prizes for the last 10 standing)  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Face painting and Tattoos 

 

Lollipop game-10p 

 

 

Craft table 

 

Bouncy castle -

50p 

 

 King’s cookies 

Decorate your 

own King’s Cookie  

 

Fruit punch 

Tea/coffee 

Buffet table 

 

Stocks 

 

Ice-cream van 

 

And much much more… 


